
 
 
 
June 27, 2016 

 

via email - signed original to follow by mail 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

Re:  Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited Incremental Capital Module True-Up 
Application (EB-2015-0173) - SIA Intervention Withdrawal 

Dear Ms. Walli, 
In reviewing the recent interrogatory responses provided by the applicant the SIA believes that 
the issues it had intended to raise in this proceeding have been explored on the record.  
Furthermore, in preparing for the Settlement Conference, it has become apparent to the SIA that 
many of the issues and positions it intended to advance in this proceeding will be thoroughly 
addressed by its fellow intervenors.  As such, in the interests of avoiding duplicative 
submissions, and with the aim of promoting administrative efficiency, the SIA advises that it 
does not intend to participate in the upcoming settlement conference or further phases of this 
proceeding.   

The SIA thanks the OEB for its intervenor status to date, and requests that it remain on the 
distribution list (as an observing party) for all further submissions made by parties to this 
proceeding. 

 
 Sincerely, 

[original signed by] 
 
Robert Sutton 
Director, SIA of Ontario 
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